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the exuberance of community.
The Moon Is Down John Steinbeck 2000-03-01 Novelette
depicting the Norwegian people's staunch resistance to
the Nazi occupation.
Travels with Charley John Steinbeck 2001-03 In 1960,
when he was almost 60 years old, John Steinbeck set out
to rediscover the United States, feeling he might have
lost touch with its sights sounds and the essence of its
people. This book decribes his travels in a pick-up
truck across nearly 40 states with his dog Charlie, a
French poodle.
The Grapes of Wrath John Steinbeck 1939 Depicts the
hardships and suffering endured by the Joads as they
journey from Oklahoma to California during the
Depression.
The Epic of America James Truslow Adams 2012-05-01
Originally published in 1931 by Little, Brown, and
Company.
We Were Liars E. Lockhart 2014-05-13 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • A modern, sophisticated suspense novel from
National Book Award finalist, and Printz Award honoree
E. Lockhart. Don't miss the eagerly anticipated prequel,
Family of Liars, available May 2022! A beautiful and
distinguished family. A private island. A brilliant,
damaged girl; a passionate, political boy. A group of
four friends—the Liars—whose friendship turns
destructive. A revolution. An accident. A secret. Lies
upon lies. True love. The truth. Read it. And if anyone
asks you how it ends, just LIE. "Thrilling, beautiful,
and blisteringly smart, We Were Liars is utterly
unforgettable." —John Green, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Fault in Our Stars
Sling Blade Billy Bob Thornton 1996-11-22 Offers the
screenplay for the film about a man who is released from
an asylum twenty-five years after committing a gruesome
crime and returns to his hometown, where he befriends a
widow and her young son
Cat's Cradle Kurt Vonnegut 2009-11-04 “A free-wheeling
vehicle . . . an unforgettable ride!”—The New York Times
Cat’s Cradle is Kurt Vonnegut’s satirical commentary on
modern man and his madness. An apocalyptic tale of this
planet’s ultimate fate, it features a midget as the
protagonist, a complete, original theology created by a
calypso singer, and a vision of the future that is at
once blackly fatalistic and hilariously funny. A book
that left an indelible mark on an entire generation of
readers, Cat’s Cradle is one of the twentieth century’s
most important works—and Vonnegut at his very best.
“[Vonnegut is] an unimitative and inimitable social
satirist.”—Harper’s Magazine “Our finest black-humorist
. . . We laugh in self-defense.”—Atlantic Monthly
The Best Laid Schemes Robert Burns 2009 This wideranging selection of Burns's work, including outstanding
examples of his prose, rediscovered verse, and best
loved poems newly edited from early printed texts and
manuscripts, demonstrates his sheer mastery of form, his
political interests, his enthusiasms and his loves.
Beowulf Robert Nye 1968
Of Mice and Men SparkNotes Literature Guide SparkNotes
2014 "Created by Harvard students for students
everywhere"--Page 4 of cover.
The Dialectic of Sex Shulamith Firestone 2003-03-05 "No
one can understand how feminism has evolved without
reading this radical, inflammatory second-wave
landmark." —Naomi Wolf Originally published in 1970,
when Shulamith Firestone was just twenty-five years old,
and going on to become a bestseller, The Dialectic of
Sex was the first book of the women's liberation
movement to put forth a feminist theory of politics.
Beginning with a look at the radical and grassroots
history of the first wave (with its foundation in the

The Chrysanthemums John Steinbeck 1979 John Steinbeck
[RL 7 IL 7-12] A woman shares her prize flowers with a
dishonest vagrant and the results are shattering.
Themes: vulnerability; exploitation. 34 pages. Tale
Blazers.
The Emperor of All Maladies Siddhartha Mukherjee
2011-08-09 An assessment of cancer addresses both the
courageous battles against the disease and the
misperceptions and hubris that have compromised modern
understandings, providing coverage of such topics as
ancient-world surgeries and the development of presentday treatments. Reprint. Best-selling winner of the
Pulitzer Prize. Includes reading-group guide.
Friendship in an Age of Economics Todd May 2012-06-21
This is the first book not only to detail the
relationships neoliberalism encourages us to have but
also to see how friendship can provide a bulwark of
resistance to it. Written in an engaging style, it will
be understandable to political theorists, philosophers,
social scientists, and cultural theorists.
Yes Man Danny Wallace 2010-05-11 Recently single, Danny
Wallace was falling into loneliness and isolation. When
a stranger on a bus advises, "Say yes more," Wallace
vows to say yes to every offer, invitation, challenge,
and chance. In Yes Man, Wallace recounts his months-long
commitment to complete openness with profound insight
and humbling honesty. Saying yes takes Wallace into a
new plane of existence: a place where money comes as
easily as it goes, nodding a lot can lead to a long
weekend overseas with new friends, and romance isn't as
complicated as it seems. Yes eventually leads to the
biggest question of all: "Do you, Danny Wallace, take
this woman . . ." Yes Man is inspiring proof that a
little willingness can take anyone to the most wonderful
of places.
Cannery Row John Steinbeck 2014-04-23 It all begins with
a letter. Fall in love with Penguin Drop Caps, a new
series of twenty-six collectible and hardcover editions,
each with a type cover showcasing a gorgeously
illustrated letter of the alphabet. In a design
collaboration between Jessica Hische and Penguin Art
Director Paul Buckley, the series features unique cover
art by Hische, a superstar in the world of type design
and illustration, whose work has appeared everywhere
from Tiffany & Co. to Wes Anderson's recent film
Moonrise Kingdom to Penguin's own bestsellers Committed
and Rules of Civility. With exclusive designs that have
never before appeared on Hische's hugely popular Daily
Drop Cap blog, the Penguin Drop Caps series debuted with
an 'A' for Jane Austen's Pride and Prejudice, a 'B' for
Charlotte Brönte's Jane Eyre, and a 'C' for Willa
Cather's My Ántonia. It continues with more perennial
classics, perfect to give as elegant gifts or to
showcase on your own shelves. S is for Steinbeck.
Unburdened by the material necessities of the more
fortunate, the denizens of Cannery Row discover rewards
unknown in more traditional society. Henry the painter
sorts through junk lots for pieces of wood to
incorporate into the boat he is building, while the
girls from Dora Flood’s bordello venture out now and
then to enjoy a bit of sunshine. Lee Chong stocks his
grocery with almost anything a man could want, and Doc,
a young marine biologist who ministers to sick puppies
and unhappy souls, unexpectedly finds true love. Cannery
Row is just a few blocks long, but the story it harbors
is suffused with warmth, understanding, and a great fund
of human values. First published in 1945, and drawn from
Steinbeck's memories of real inhabitants of Monterey,
California, Cannery Row focuses on the acceptance of
life as it is—both the loneliness of the individual and
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abolition movement of the time), Firestone documents its
major victory, the granting of the vote to women in
1920, and the fifty years of ridicule that followed. She
goes on to deftly synthesize the work of Freud, Marx, de
Beauvoir, and Engels to create a cogent argument for
feminist revolution. Identifying women as a caste, she
declares that they must seize the means of
reproduction—for as long as women (and only women) are
required to bear and rear children, they will be singled
out as inferior. Ultimately she presents feminism as the
key radical ideology, the missing link between Marx and
Freud, uniting their visions of the political and the
personal. In the wake of recent headlines bemoaning
women's squandered fertility and the ongoing debate over
the appropriate role of genetics in the future of
humanity, The Dialectic of Sex is revealed as remarkably
relevant to today's society—a testament to Shulamith
Firestone's startlingly prescient vision. Firestone died
in 2012, but her ideas live on through this
extraordinary book.
QuickLits Guide of Mice and Men Kaye Jones QuickLits
guides aren't like other study guides out there. Why?
Because we provide quote-based study guides, not general
summaries or endless lists of themes. In a nutshell:
QuickLits shows you which quotes are the most important
ones to know for your English Literature essays and
exams.QuickLits show you exactly how to analyse them so
that you get the best possible grades. This guide to Of
Mice and Men will take you through the most important
quotes from Of Mice and Men and show you exactly how to
analyse them. No fuss, no problem! Head over to our
website for FREE resources and to take a look at our
other study guides.
http://quicklitsstudyhelp.wordpress.com
The Stand Stephen King 2011 A monumentally devastating
plague leaves only a few survivors who, while
experiencing dreams of a battle between good and evil,
move toward an actual confrontation as they migrate to
Boulder, Colorado.
Walk Two Moons Sharon Creech 2009-10-06 In her own
singularly beautiful style, Newbery Medal winner Sharon
Creech intricately weaves together two tales, one funny,
one bittersweet, to create a heartwarming, compelling,
and utterly moving story of love, loss, and the
complexity of human emotion. Thirteen-year-old Salamanca
Tree Hiddle, proud of her country roots and the "Indianness in her blood," travels from Ohio to Idaho with her
eccentric grandparents. Along the way, she tells them of
the story of Phoebe Winterbottom, who received
mysterious messages, who met a "potential lunatic," and
whose mother disappeared. As Sal entertains her
grandparents with Phoebe's outrageous story, her own
story begins to unfold—the story of a thirteen-year-old
girl whose only wish is to be reunited with her missing
mother.
Flight John Steinbeck 1979
Of Mice and Men John Steinbeck 1993-09-01 A
controversial tale of friendship and tragedy during the
Great Depression A Penguin Classic Over seventy-five
years since its first publication, Steinbeck’s tale of
commitment, loneliness, hope, and loss remains one of
America’s most widely read and taught novels. An
unlikely pair, George and Lennie, two migrant workers in
California during the Great Depression, grasp for their
American Dream. They hustle work when they can, living a
hand-to-mouth existence. For George and Lennie have a
plan: to own an acre of land and a shack they can call
their own. When they land jobs on a ranch in the Salinas
Valley, the fulfillment of their dream seems to be
within their grasp. But even George cannot guard Lennie
from the provocations, nor predict the consequences of
Lennie's unswerving obedience to the things George
taught him. Of Mice and Men represents an experiment in
form, which Steinbeck described as “a kind of playable
novel, written in a novel form but so scened and set
that it can be played as it stands.” A rarity in
American letters, it achieved remarkable success as a
novel, a Broadway play, and three acclaimed films. This
edition features an introduction by Susan Shillinglaw,
one of today’s leading Steinbeck scholars. For more than
seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of
classic literature in the English-speaking world. With
more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout history
and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the
series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by
introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and
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contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations
by award-winning translators.
Tortilla Flat John Steinbeck 1986 Danny, a mule skinner
during the First World War, returns to Tortilla Flat to
enjoy the carefree and amoral life of the paisano
Mere Christianity C.S. Lewis 2019-02-21 A revised and
amplified edition, with a new introduction, of the three
books "Broadcast Talks," "Christian Behaviour," and
"Beyond Personality" by the acclaimed author of "The
Chronicles of Narnia."
The Reset Factor Dr Mindy Pelz 2015-12-05 Do you want to
lose weight? Have mood swings? Experience any puffiness
or joint pain? Do you feel lethargic or fatigued? Is
your gut acting up? Have you tried fad diets, gone to
doctors, popped pills without seeing results? It's not
your fault! It's because the vast majority of these
conditions are being treated inappropriately or
misdiagnosed by the standard health care model. Through
exhaustive research and clinical experience, Dr. Mindy
has discovered what is really behind these common
conditions and how to eliminate them once and for all
through the Reset Factor - Dr. Mindy's scientifically
based whole body system to restore you to perfect
health, from the inside out.
John Steinbeck on Writing John Steinbeck 1988
Tears of a Tiger Sharon M. Draper 2013-07-23 Three boys
struggle to come to terms with the death of a friend in
a drunk-driving auto accident in which all four were
involved, in a story told through newspaper stories,
diary entries, school announcements, telephone
conversations, and classroom assignments.
Leaves of Grass Walt Whitman 1872
Walden Henry David Thoreau 1882
Astro Girl Ken Wilson-Max 2021-01-26 The stars are the
limit for a little girl who acts out her wish to be an
astronaut — inspired by a very special person. Astrid
has loved the stars and space for as long as she can
remember. “I want to be an astronaut!” she says to
everyone who will listen. While her mama is away, Astrid
and her papa have fun acting out the challenges an
astronaut faces on a space mission — like being in zero
gravity (“I can do that all day long!” she says), eating
food from a kind of tube, and doing science experiments
with the help of cookie sheets. When at last it’s time
to meet Mama at the air base, Astrid wears her favorite
space T-shirt to greet her. But where exactly has Mama
been? Channeling a sense of childlike delight, Ken
Wilson-Max brings space travel up close for young
readers and offers an inspiring ending.
East of Eden John Steinbeck 2002-02-05 A masterpiece of
Biblical scope, and the magnum opus of one of America’s
most enduring authors, in a commemorative hardcover
edition In his journal, Nobel Prize winner John
Steinbeck called East of Eden "the first book," and
indeed it has the primordial power and simplicity of
myth. Set in the rich farmland of California's Salinas
Valley, this sprawling and often brutal novel follows
the intertwined destinies of two families—the Trasks and
the Hamiltons—whose generations helplessly reenact the
fall of Adam and Eve and the poisonous rivalry of Cain
and Abel. The masterpiece of Steinbeck’s later years,
East of Eden is a work in which Steinbeck created his
most mesmerizing characters and explored his most
enduring themes: the mystery of identity, the
inexplicability of love, and the murderous consequences
of love's absence. Adapted for the 1955 film directed by
Elia Kazan introducing James Dean, and read by thousands
as the book that brought Oprah’s Book Club back, East of
Eden has remained vitally present in American culture
for over half a century.
Censored Books Nicholas J. Karolides 2001 Presents a
collection of essays focusing on books that are most
frequently challenged in schools and libraries.
All Quiet on the Western Front Center for Learning
Network Staff 1992-01-01
Grateful American Gary Sinise 2019-02-12 New York Times
Bestseller: The moving, entertaining, never-before-told
story of how one man found his calling: to see that
those who defend this country and its freedoms are never
forgotten. "The book is called Grateful American, and I
promise you after you read it you will be grateful for
what Gary has accomplished and contributed to our
country." -- Clint Eastwood As a kid in suburban
Chicago, Gary Sinise was more interested in sports and
rock 'n' roll than reading or schoolwork. But when he
impulsively auditioned for a school production of West
Side Story, he found his purpose--or so it seemed.
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Within a few years Gary and a handful of friends created
what became one of the most exciting and important new
theater companies in America. From its humble beginnings
in a suburban Chicago church basement and eventual move
into the city, the Steppenwolf Theatre Company launched
a series of groundbreaking productions, igniting Gary's
career along with those of John Malkovich, Joan Allen,
Gary Cole, Laurie Metcalf, Jeff Perry, John Mahoney, and
others. Television and film came calling soon after, and
Gary starred in Of Mice and Men (which he also directed)
and The Stand before taking the role that would change
his life in unforeseeable ways: Lieutenant Dan in the
Academy Award–winning Forrest Gump. The military
community's embrace of the character of the disabled
veteran was matched only by the depth of Gary's
realization that America's defenders had not received
all the honor, respect, and gratitude their sacrifices
deserve. In the aftermath of the September 11 attacks,
this became Gary's mission. While starring in hits like
Apollo 13, Ransom, Truman, George Wallace, CSI:NY, and
Criminal Minds: Beyond Borders, Gary has worked
tirelessly on behalf of those who serve this country…
entertaining more than a half million troops around the
world playing bass guitar with his Lt. Dan Band, raising
funds on behalf of veterans, and founding the Gary
Sinise Foundation with a mission to serve and honor
America's defenders, veterans, first responders, their
families, and those in need. Grateful American is the
moving, entertaining, profoundly gripping story of how
one man found his calling: to see that those who defend
this country and its freedoms are never forgotten.
The Walrus and the Carpenter Lewis Carroll 1986 A walrus
and a carpenter encounter some oysters during their walk
on the beach--an unfortunate meeting for the oysters.
The Seven Basic Plots Christopher Booker 2005-11-11 This
remarkable and monumental book at last provides a
comprehensive answer to the age-old riddle of whether
there are only a small number of 'basic stories' in the
world. Using a wealth of examples, from ancient myths
and folk tales via the plays and novels of great
literature to the popular movies and TV soap operas of
today, it shows that there are seven archetypal themes
which recur throughout every kind of storytelling. But
this is only the prelude to an investigation into how
and why we are 'programmed' to imagine stories in these
ways, and how they relate to the inmost patterns of
human psychology. Drawing on a vast array of examples,
from Proust to detective stories, from the Marquis de
Sade to E.T., Christopher Booker then leads us through
the extraordinary changes in the nature of storytelling
over the past 200 years, and why so many stories have
'lost the plot' by losing touch with their underlying
archetypal purpose. Booker analyses why evolution has
given us the need to tell stories and illustrates how
storytelling has provided a uniquely revealing mirror to
mankind's psychological development over the past 5000
years. This seminal book opens up in an entirely new way
our understanding of the real purpose storytelling plays
in our lives, and will be a talking point for years to
come.
Of Mice and Men John Steinbeck 1937 Tells a story about
the strange relationship of two migrant workers who are
able to realize their dreams of an easy life until one
of them succumbs to his weakness for soft, helpless
creatures and strangles a farmer's wife.
Poems, Chiefly in the Scottish Dialect Robert Burns 1840
Drink Iain Gately 2008-07-03 A spirited look at the
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history of alcohol, from the dawn of civilization to the
modern day Alcohol is a fundamental part of Western
culture. We have been drinking as long as we have been
human, and for better or worse, alcohol has shaped our
civilization. Drink investigates the history of this
Jekyll and Hyde of fluids, tracing mankind's love/hate
relationship with alcohol from ancient Egypt to the
present day. Drink further documents the contribution of
alcohol to the birth and growth of the United States,
taking in the War of Independence, the Pennsylvania
Whiskey revolt, the slave trade, and the failed
experiment of national Prohibition. Finally, it provides
a history of the world's most famous drinks-and the
world's most famous drinkers. Packed with trivia and
colorful characters, Drink amounts to an intoxicating
history of the world.
Becoming Michelle Obama 2018 "Oprah's Book Club 2018
selection"--Jacket.
The Lightness Emily Temple 2020-06-16 “A teen thriller
in the vein of the ‘90s horror movie The Craft . . . A
beautiful meditation on meditation . . . Frequently
hilarious, and thoughtful throughout.” —The New York
Times Book Review "The Lightness could be the love child
of Donna Tartt and Tana French, but its savage,
glittering magic is all Emily Temple’s own." —Chloe
Benjamin, New York Times bestselling author of The
Immortalists A Belletrist Book Club Pick! A Most
Anticipated Novel by Entertainment Weekly • USA Today •
Marie Claire • Elle • WSJ. Magazine • Glamour • Vulture
• Bustle • Buzzfeed • The Millions • The Philadelphia
Inquirer • Minneapolis Star Tribune • The Daily Beast •
Refinery 29 • Publishers Weekly • Literary Hub •
Electric Literature • and more! A stylish, stunningly
precise, and suspenseful meditation on adolescent
desire, female friendship, and the female body that
shimmers with rage, wit, and fierce longing—an
audacious, darkly observant, and mordantly funny
literary debut for fans of Emma Cline, Ottessa Moshfegh,
and Jenny Offill. One year ago, the person Olivia adores
most in the world, her father, left home for a
meditation retreat in the mountains and never returned.
Yearning to make sense of his shocking departure and to
escape her overbearing mother—a woman as grounded as her
father is mercurial—Olivia runs away from home and
retraces his path to a place known as the Levitation
Center. Once there, she enrolls in their summer program
for troubled teens, which Olivia refers to as “Buddhist
Boot Camp for Bad Girls”. Soon, she finds herself drawn
into the company of a close-knit trio of girls
determined to transcend their circumstances, by any
means necessary. Led by the elusive and beautiful
Serena, and her aloof, secretive acolytes, Janet and
Laurel, the girls decide this is the summer they will
finally achieve enlightenment—and learn to levitate, to
defy the weight of their bodies, to experience ultimate
lightness. But as desire and danger intertwine, and
Olivia comes ever closer to discovering what a body—and
a girl—is capable of, it becomes increasingly clear that
this is an advanced and perilous practice, and there’s a
chance not all of them will survive. Set over the course
of one fateful summer that unfolds like a fever dream,
The Lightness juxtaposes fairy tales with quantum
physics, cognitive science with religious fervor, and
the passions and obsessions of youth with all of these,
to explore concepts as complex as faith and as simple as
loving people—even though you don’t, and can’t, know
them at all. “A suspenseful debut.” –People Pick
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